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Subject: Supported Housing Improvement Programme – Grant 

Application 

Report of: Julie Griffin, Strategic Director, City Housing 

Report author: Guy Chaundy, Senior Manager, Housing Strategy 

1) Key Decisions not on the Forward Plan / Urgent Decisions 

To be completed for Key Decisions not on the Forward Plan 28 days before the Cabinet 
meeting at which the decision is to be taken. 

Reasons for Urgency / 
why not included on the 
notification 

 

The minister has announced there will be a further round of 
funding (£20m over 3 years) nationally. 

However based on the scale of issues in Birmingham and the work 
we have done to date with Govt they have asked if we could 
submit a bid in advance of the prospectus being released so the 
minister can announce prior to summer recess – this would mean 
us submitting a bid this week. This will potentially provide us with 
early reassurance of funding for our Exempt work up to 2025. 

Date Chief Executive 
Agreement obtained: 

Deborah Cadman 

28/06/2022 

Name, Date and any 
comments of O&S Chair 
agreement obtained: 

Cllr. Mohammed Idrees 

28/06/2022 

 

2) Key Decisions not notified on the Notification of Intention to Consider Matters in 
Private 

To be completed for Key Decisions not on the Forward Plan 28 days before the Cabinet 
meeting at which the decision is to be taken. 

Reasons for Urgency / why not included 
on the notification 

N/A 

Name, Date and any comments of O&S 
Chair agreement obtained: 

N/A 

 

3) Late Reports 

To be completed for all late reports, i.e. which cannot be despatched with the agenda papers 
i.e. 5 clear working days’ notice before meeting. 



 

Birmingham City Council       

 

Reasons for Urgency / 
why late 

The minister has announced there will be a further round of 
funding (£20m over 3 years) nationally. 

However based on the scale of issues in Birmingham and the 
work we have done to date with Govt they have asked if we 
could submit a bid in advance of the prospectus being released 
so the minister can announce prior to summer recess – this 
would mean us submitting a bid this week. This will potentially 
provide us with early reassurance of funding for our Exempt work 
up to 2025. 

Date agreement obtained 
(Executive e.g. Leader 
and/or CEX): 

Deborah Cadman 

28/06/2022 

Cllr. Ian Ward 

28/06/2022 

 


